
 
 

MANUFACTURER’S 
CERTIFICATION STATEMENT 

 
 
 

This Manufacturer’s Certification Statement is provided to certify that certain 
JELD-WEN® windows, patio doors and exterior doors that are ENERGY STAR® qualified for 
the climate zone in which they are installed may be eligible for tax credits as  
defined in the 2011 revision of Internal Revenue Code, Section 25C, and as modified by 
the extension included in the Tax Increase Prevention Act of 2014. 

This certification statement should be retained by the taxpayer as it may be requested by 
the Internal Revenue Service (IRS). It is also necessary for taxpayers to retain the purchase 
receipt and the NFRC label for each eligible window or door. 

Homeowners should consult with their tax advisor to confirm that they qualify for the  
tax credit. The extension of the tax credit for energy efficient windows and doors has  
new rules that may restrict eligibility depending on previous tax credits claimed for  
windows and doors. 

The 2014 tax credit extension applies to products purchased and installed from  
January 1st, 2014 to December 31st, 2014. For additional information on how to  
qualify for the tax credit, please visit our website at www.jeld-wen.com/taxcredit.  
This document is only intended to certify that JELD-WEN offers ENERGY STAR qualified  
options, and not as an assurance that a homeowner will qualify for the tax credit.  
JELD-WEN assumes no liability regarding the homeowner’s ability to obtain any tax  
credits. 

Under penalties of perjury, I declare that I have examined this certification statement,  
and to the best of my knowledge and belief, the facts are true, correct, and complete. 
 
 
 
 
Steve Strawn  
Product Compliance Manager 
Code & Regulatory Management  
inc  •  PO Box 1329  •  Klamath   
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